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Message from the President 
Milford Amateur Radio Club 

It is hard to imagine February is already 
upon us.  We only have four months until 
hamfest and field day.  If you can 
volunteer, your help will be greatly 
appreciated with either event.  Obviously, 
the more who volunteer to help, the less 
effort is required of just a few.  I will solicit 
help for both events at the next meeting.  
Please consider helping with whatever 
assistance you can provide. 

I plan on using social media in the coming 
months to leverage our reach to increase attendance.  If you have not 
already, please visit our Facebook page and click on the going button for 
the 2020 hamfest.  Both vendors and attendees are more likely to attend if 
there is a lot of interest.   

The club now has its UHF Fusion repeater up and running.  It is operating 
on 443.450 MHz in both analog and C4FM modes.  I wish to thank Chuck 
(K8CR) for donating the equipment rack for the repeater.  I also wish to 
thank Randy (WB8RNV), John (AD8DM), James Watts, and Dave (K8DV) 
for their hard work in getting the repeater on-the-air!  The C4FM 
capabilities should add excitement potentially attracting new members by 
being one of the more prominent UHF repeaters in the area. 

The coming months should be very exciting for the club.      
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